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I have lived in Portland over 40 years, and have been  home owner about 28 years in Southeast
Portland. 
I realize we have a need for more housing, but what I have observed is good affordable houses
being torn down and either McMansions, or luxury apartments going up.  And I see many
more homeless every where. 
Allowing infill everywhere will not house the native and long time middle income or low
income Oregonians, it will only push them out to the boonies  or the streets. 
I remember when someone on social security could find a rental in the city, no more! 
Please don't allow our entire community to be gentrified and unaffordable.
More housing by itself without controls will not solve this problem, it will only make it worse.
Thank you, Ellen Hansen 
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